
TOWN OF DELHI 

PUBLIC HEARING 

February 14, 2012 

Supervisor Peter Bracci called the joint public hearing to order at 7:00 pm. 

Those present: Council members, Michele Defreece, W. Allan Perkins, James Bracci, and 
Rodney Decker; Village council members, Gerry Pilgrim, Christopher Maney, Jerome Fitch, 
Greg Krzyston, and Mayor Richard Maxey. Town residents Christina Viafore, Cindy Cobbe, 
Nancy Morley, Richard Morley, Virginia Hoyt, Marianne Mukai, David Truscott, Dave 
Kopecek, Barbara Kopecek, John Taylor, Abby Brannen-Wilson, and Kim Cairns; Deputy Town 
Clerk Deb Corcoran; Highway Superintendent Stan Pawlikowski; Reporters Glenn Graves and 
Nelson Bradshaw. 

Rodney Decker led the Pledge of Allegiance 

The purpose of this joint public hearing is to present the Town of Delhi and Village of Delhi 
Joint Comprehensive Plan. Cindy Cobbe asked the question why Hoyt Park was not listed. 
Richard Maxey responded and said that there are already a few corrections being made regarding 
the village. Allan Perkins thanked the members of the joint committee for their work. The 
Shared Services committee will continue to work on the plans that were drawn up by the joint 
committee. Members of the Shared Services committee are Chris Maney, Gerry Pilgrim, 
Rodney Decker and Allan Perkins. It was also mentioned that a kiosk is being planned to be 
constructed on Main Street near the Delhi Telephone Company that will provide a map of the 
area and list a community calendar. 

A motion was made at 7 :20 pm by Rodney Decker and seconded by Allan Perkins to close the 
Public Hearing. Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy J. Lee 
Delhi Town Clerk 


